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Mr. Michael T. Lesar 
Acting Chief, Rules and Directives Branch 
Division of Administrative Services 
Office of Administration 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike, M/S T-6 D59 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Public Comment on Draft Guide (DG)-1087, "Evaluating the Habitability of a 
Nuclear Power Plant Control Room During a Postulated Hazardous Chemical 
Release" 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This letter is being submitted in response to the NRC's request for comments concerning 
DG-1087, "Evaluating the Habitability of a Nuclear Power Plant Control Room During a 
Postulated Hazardous Chemical Release," issued for public comment in the Federal Register 
on February 26, 2001 (66 Fed. Reg. 11611).  

Exelon Generation Company, LLC, appreciates the opportunity to comment on the draft 
guidance concerning control room habitability and supports the comments submitted on behalf 
of the nuclear energy industry, by the Nuclear Energy Institute.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Very truly yours, 

James A. Hutton 
Director - Licensing 
Mid-Atlantic Regional Operating Group 
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cc: Nuclear Energy Institute - Kurt Cozens
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